
From: dchaggg@gmail.com <dchaggg@gmail.com>
To:  

Date: 9/11/2017 5:44:40 PM
Subject: Trasgender Agenda ~ Website email from Daniel Haggerty

Lt. Governor Bryant, Please support our Defenders of Freedom to be the best they can be by 
supporting President Trumps prohibition on transgenders serving in our military. It is an attack on unit 
cohesion, combat effectiveness, and esprit de corps! It also takes needed resources away from 
where they are most needed. This is a commonsense policy that needs to be adopted NOW. No 
more studies please! Dan Haggerty Daniel Haggerty
 

Daniel Haggerty
 
4745 Chester Rd
 
North Myrtle Beach, SC 29582


mailto:dchaggg@gmail.com%20%3Cdchaggg@gmail.com%3E

